National Design and Research Forum

The Institution of Engineers (India)
# 3, Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Veedhi
BANGALORE - 560 001

13 March 2015

Dear Prof. Shankapal,

The National Design and Research Forum and The Institution of Engineers (India).
Karnataka State Centre are indeed grateful to you and your team for taking part in the
Governor’s Visit on 02 March 2015 at IEI-KSC, Bangalore and displaying important
products, along with posters and volunteers.

The event was received very well and was successful. The exhibits played an important
role in the technical interactions with Shri. E S L Narasimhan, Hon’ble Governor of
Andhra Pradesh and Telangana and your contribution to this is highly appreciated.

We look forward to your continued support.

Warm Regards

Dr K Ramachandra
Director,
National Design and Research Forum
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